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From: Rod McMillan < >

Sent: 09 March 2015 16:59

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Supposed Consultations re Welborne 

Sirs, 
 
Given the failure of Fareham Borough Council to consider any point of view other than that of its megalomaniac 
leader regarding the need for an additional 20,000 people to be added to Fareham WITHOUT ANY ALLOWANCE 
FOR BACK UP re MEDICAL SERVICES AND AN ADEQUATE TRANSPORT CAPABILITY there is no point in any 
Resident bothering to take part in a SHAM CONSULTATION PROCESS. 
 
You people will do what YOU WANT no matter how many Council Tax Payers protest against elements or the totality 
of the complete stupidity that is The Welborne Development. 
 
 
R A McMillan 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  




